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22 January 2025
Dear Parent/Carer

I would like to congratulate Year 11 students on the way they have approached their mock exams.
As they start receiving their results, they need to keep in mind that mocks are all part of the
learning process and if they don’t get quite the result they hoped for, their teachers will be guiding
them on which topics they need to focus on and seek support with.

We look forward to welcoming Year 11 back to lessons tomorrow and just wanted to give a
reminder about uniform as several students are wearing skirts which do not comply with our policy:

'Skirt length must be close to the knee i.e.5 cm either side of the centre of the knee and not rolled
at the waist. (As a guide the skirt should fall comfortably below the student’s fingertips when
their arms are held straight against their sides). Skirts must be tailored. Tight, stretchy skirts are
not allowed.’

We would be grateful for your support in ensuring your daughter is a good role model to younger
students, but we do also understand that she will only need a school skirt for another two terms.
We have a good stock of pre-loved skirts available via reception for £4. Please contact Mrs Short,
our receptionist at rshort@ahs.bucks.sch.uk if you would like to purchase one. On that note, we
would also appreciate any donations to our preloved stock once your daughter finishes Year 11.

Yours sincerely

Mr C Stanley
Head of Year 11
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